
 

Dear Community Supporter of Auburn, 

 

The Auburn Historical Association (AHA) is gearing up for the 28th Annual Auburn Day Duck Race 

on Saturday, September 11th from 10am to 3pm.   

This family oriented, fun-filled event is enjoyed by the people of Auburn and its surrounding com-

munities. Many Auburn and surrounding businesses have a presence which helps to raise exposure 

to their businesses and attract customers. 

The AHA is committed to preserving the heritage of Auburn.  Volunteers and supporters donate 

many hours of time and energy to keep this mission alive. 

The AHA is inviting you to partner with its members by making a donation to sponsor this event. As 

a sponsor you and your company will be recognized on our Website, Facebook page, various media 

platforms and at the event itself. If you decide to become a sponsor, please provide a logo or photo 

and a brief description of your company for advertising purposes. 

We hope we can count on you. A donation amount of any size will be graciously accepted. Please 

make checks out to Auburn Historical Association and mail to: 

Auburn Historical Association 

c/o Pat Clement 

10 Eaton Hill Road 

Auburn, NH 03032 

 

Donations to the Auburn Historical Association are tax deductible. Federal ID # is 03-0382981 

If you have any questions, please email us at info@auburnhistorical.org. 

 

In Appreciation, 

Dan Carpenter 

President, AHA 


